Wednesday, Januaryl6, 2019

This evening’s meeting of the
SHRA Commission 1s canceled.

Due to severe weather warnings
including high winds and flooding, and
the uncertainty of having a quorum,
tonight’s meeting of the Sacramento
Housing and Redevelopment
Commission has been canceled.
Tentatively, this meeting will be
rescheduled for Wednesday, January 23,
2019, and, if so, formal notice will be
timely posted.



